
 

 

Draft Recommendation 128 of 18-11-2021 

on the IFDM Lifecycle for 2022 

 

The Fisheries Control Experts Group – ERS (Electronic Recording and reporting 

System) and Data Management Working group, 

Taking into account that: 

(1) The ERS and Data Management Group has agreed in Recommendation 85 to 

put in place an annual lifecycle planning, in order to facilitate planning and to 

increase the respect of agreed deadlines. 

(2) Certain dates have been agreed already in specific IFDM Recommendations 

while other dates and requirements are still pending final approval 

 

Recommends: 

1. to approve the IFDM Lifecycle planning document for 2022.  
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